Letter from Joel Armitage to Council Following January 11, 2017 PUD



[ISC: Protected



January 19, 2017

Τo Mayor, Members of Council

Joel Armitage, Managing Director, Calgary Approvals Coordination From

Re PUD2017-0014 - Industry / City Work Plan

Questions raised at 2017 January 11 Planning and Urban Development

Committee

Members of Council,

We have considered the comments raised on 2017 January 11 by members of the Standing Policy Committee on Planning and Urban Development with respect to the process improvements portion of The Industry/City Work Plan. In advance of the report coming to Council on 2017 January 23, our staff have met with Councillors Demong and Stevenson to further clarify their specific concerns. The three comments that were brought forward will be addressed through the 13 projects currently underway.

- 1. Development permit extensions and renewals comment will be addressed through the Permit Coordination project.
- 2. Performance security reduction for development agreements will be addressed as part of the CCC/FAC project.
- 3. Commitments made during the approvals process will be addressed as part of the Explore and Pre-application Meetings project.

Additional details can be found in Attachment 4 of the PUD report. I want to thank the members of Council for sharing their comments and concerns at committee. If you have any further questions or comments, please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Joel Armitage, Managing Director, Calgary Approvals Coordination

Administrative Leadership Team CC:

The City of Calgary | P.O. Box 2100 Stn. M | Calgary, AB, Canada T2P 2M5 | calgary.ca

PUD2017-0325 Att 3 ISC: Unrestricted